
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 28, 2023 
 
Dear West Virginia Board, 
 
Congratulations on winning a Power Membership Award for your chapter’s joint 
membership efforts in 2022!  
 
As part of the CARE program, this rewards program recognizes the top three chapters in 
each size category for the highest percentage of joint membership for the year. Your 
chapter has been awarded 3rd place in the small-size category!  
 
It is our pleasure to recognize your chapter’s achievements with a cash prize and a logo 
your chapter can use on various communication channels, including your website.  
 
Thank you for your commitment and efforts to grow joint ATD-chapter membership. 
With your chapter’s support, members are engaged more deeply with the organization 
and have the opportunity to develop professionally from the benefits received at both 
levels of affiliation.  
 
We appreciate your partnership and collaboration.  
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Tony Bingham 
President and CEO 

 
 


